
 

 
Brother Knights, 
 
This letter is in reference to an upcoming event that the O’Fallon Knights of Columbus will be hosting.  
We are in charge of the 2021 Missouri Knights of Columbus State Bowling Tournament at Frontier Bowl 
and O’Fallon Bowl during the weekend of March 13-14, 2021. 
 
We would like to request your support for this tournament by asking that your council, or a business 
owned by a Brother Knight becoming a sponsor for this tournament.   
 
Our sponsorship levels are as follows: 

 Tournament Sponsor:  $250 
o Grants you naming rights on the 2021 tournament and featured on all communications 

moving forward 
o This donation will go straight into the prize fund for the bowlers to help attract more 

bowlers to participate 

 Lane Sponsorships:  $100 
o Your logo and name will be placed on a specific bowling lane throughout the tournament 

 Individual Sponsorships:  any amount 

 Material Sponsorships:  Special merchandise, gift cards, coupons, etc. of any amount for raffles / 
giveaways 

 
ALL proceeds from the Lane, Individual, and Material sponsorships will be donated back into the O’Fallon 
/ St. Charles County community to directly assist disabled and handicapped children.  Three charities 
have been chosen:  Special Olympics of Missouri Training for Life Center, United Services for Children, 
and The Center for Autism Education.  When we hosted this tournament in 2020, we raised $1400 for 
each charity, and have raised over $12,000 the 5 times we’ve hosted this event. 
 
Make your checks payable to KofC State Bowling Tournament.  A check or other material donations 
can either be given to the member who is asking for the donation, or by mailing them to the following 
address: 
KofC State Bowling Tournament 
c/o Kevin Hudnut 
905 St. Paul Lane 
O’Fallon, MO 63366 
 
Thanks in advance for your consideration, especially during these difficult times.  May you all remain 
healthy and safe!! 
 
 
Kevin Hudnut 
Tournament Planning Committee Chairman 
O’Fallon Knights of Columbus #2269 
Phone:  636-856-3296 
Email:  khudnut2269@gmail.com  
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